
 

Sunnylife Sydney Australia (Sunnylife) recalls ‘Croc Family Bath Toys 
Set of 3, with and without squeaker’ 
 

Sunnylife has announced a voluntary recall of the Croc Family Bath Toys Set of 3, with 
and without squeaker (model number S02FSSCZ). The squeaker mechanism in the 
base of the 3 smaller crocs and the size of the baby croc head—slightly smaller than 
the permitted dimension—pose potential choking or suffocation hazards. 
  

 
  
Affected units were sold between 20 November 2019 and 01 October 2020. 
  
Consumers are advised to return the affected product to the place of purchase for a 
full refund. For more information, consumers may contact AsiaBridge Pte Ltd at +65 
6468 5311 or visit their website. 
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